
Village of Tolono Board of Trustees 
Regular Meeting 

June 21, 2022  
 

The Village of Tolono Board of Trustees (“Board”) met on June 21, 2022 in the Police Station, 
located at 205 E. Main St., Tolono, IL.  Trustee Terrence Stuber called the meeting to order at 
6:34pm in the absence of President Rob Murphy.  Roll call found the following trustees 
present:  Ann Jack Haluzak, Kyle Hayden, and Terrence Stuber.  Trustees Vicki Buffo and 
Jared Robbins were absent.  Also present was Clerk Brandy Dalton. 
 
All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Trustee Stuber gave the invocation. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Gary Mitchell gave a presentation of some conceptual drawings for the block of Main to Holden 
streets from Vorcey to Bourne streets.  The space on the block isn’t owned yet, but most 
owners are open to negotiations.  He also talked about getting contact information for the 
railroad to talk to them about a railroad park. 
 
Marcia Gates talked about how she likes some of the graffiti on the train cars, and if we get a 
railroad park, it would be neat to see something like that at the park.  
 
REPORTS 
Engineers – Larry Johnson said that IDOT approved the MFT bid so work should start shortly. 
He spoke about the 3 workorders that are ongoing, which are the Zoning map update, the 
annual MS4 report on the storm sewer system, and the Safe Routes to School Program. 
Treasurer – Brandy Dalton gave an update on the annual audit. 
Board Members – Trustee Stuber said that there is an open seat on the Board, so if someone 
is interested, they should contact a Board member or President Murphy. 
Park Board – Brian Booher said the Cooperative Agreement was approved by the Park Board 
with the changes that were made.  There has been a lot of work being done in the parks, and 
the help of the Public Works Department is appreciated.  Marcia Gates said she helped on 
park clean-up day.  Trustee Stuber said that every volunteer hour saves the Park District $29. 
 
There is a Special Meeting scheduled for Monday, June 27, 2022 at 6pm, and the business 
items will be carried over to that agenda since there is no quorum present to vote. 
 
Motion by Hayden, second by Haluzak to adjourn the meeting at 7:03pm.  Motion passed via 
voice vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brandy Dalton, RMC, CMC 
Village Clerk 
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